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12 December 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Workshops and Coffee Mornings at The Hart School 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and 
engagement with the school as we approach the end of a first term. Following our recent 
parent voice survey, we are excited to launch our Community Engagement Scheme which 
will begin in our Spring Term. 

As a result of this, we would like to invite you to participate in our upcoming workshops and 
coffee mornings designed to support our community. These events are wonderful 
opportunities to connect with other parents, learn strategies to support your child’s 
education and share valuable insights with school staff. 

Our events will cover a range of topics and can be found on the attached leaflet. 

These sessions are open to all of our wider school community therefore parents and carers 
are able to sign up for any session available from our menu. Please follow the link below to 
select the session(s) you would like to attend: CLICK HERE 

We look forward to seeing you at these events and working together to support your child’s 
success and strengthening our strong and collaborative school community. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 

Will Ollerenshaw 
Associate Assistant Principal – Culture & Ethos  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/2FXdfB3VBE

